From: Bryan Milton <bryanmilton56@gmail.com>
Date: 2 September 2016 at 15:33
Subject: FW: Birchland Properties Pension fund LOB0022P
To: bradd@pensionpractitioner.com
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Hi Brad,

I'm having a little problem with getting this years pension payment from my stock broker. see communications below.
Last year because of the closure of the Investec accounts I took my payment gross and then paid the tax due directly to the tax office with a reference that you sent me.
Can you please confirm if this is still acceptable and if so can you please send an email to <Martin.Dingli@redmayne.co.uk> confirming this?
I would like to take out £36,000 as soon as possible as a property investment has become available, the freehold of my sons butcher shop.

Best regards,

Bryan Milton.
